
 

10 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Years 7-9 testing week  

 

As we approach the end of the first term, we focus on the upcoming testing week 

which begins on Monday, 4 December 2023.  

 

During this week students will be completing exams in the sports hall for core 

subjects - English, Maths and Science - and there will be tests for all other subjects 

in classrooms.   

 

The tests and exams allow students to perform and show off their learning from 

throughout this term.  Tests and exams held in the sports hall ensure that students 

are well practised in the exam routine.  

 

To further support your child in preparing for these tests and exams, a collection of 

revision advice and guidance can be found at the links below: 

 

Year 7 

https://pcs.hants.sch.uk/assets/revision/2023-06/ka1-year-7-revision-slides.pdf  

 

Year 8  

https://pcs.hants.sch.uk/assets/revision/2023-06/ka1-year-8-revision-slides.pdf 

 

Year 9 

https://pcs.hants.sch.uk/assets/revision/2023-06/ka1-year-9-revision-slides.pdf 

 

Please support and encourage your child to look at the linked slides so they can 

be as prepared as much as possible for the testing week.  

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Lucy Conner 

Assistant Headteacher 
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